Corridor Study

San Joaquin Valley
I-5 Goods Movement

A Caltrans Emerging Priorities Planning Study Administered by Fresno COG on behalf of the San Joaquin Valley Regional Planning Agencies.

Technical Advisory Committee
Meeting Summary Notes

Thursday, March 23, 2017
Time: 10:00 AM PST

Agenda Items:

1. Roll Call
X Kim Kloeb . .
X Rob Cunningham San Joaquin Council of Governments
X Elisabeth Hahn
X Isael Ojeda Stanislaus Council of Governments
X Dan Stewart
X Matt Fell L
- Merced County Association of Governments
X Ty Phimmasone
Dylan Stone
Amelia Davies Madera County Transportation Commission
Jeff Findley
X Muyi Zhou .
Fresno Council of Governments
X Les Beshears
Teresa Nichol
X Christopher Xiong Kings County Association of Governments
X Terri King
Gabriel Gutierrez
X Ben Giuliani Tulare County Association of Governments
X Derek Winning
X Rob Ball Kern Council of Governments
Ben Raymond
X Todd LaCasse Caltrans HQ
M?tt Fall - Caltrans District 10
X Michael Robinson
X Michael Navarro
X Lorena Mendibles Caltrans District 6
Hector Rangel
X Michael Sigala Sigala Inc, Project Manager
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Michael Fischer

X Jolene Hayes

Bob Gollnick
Chiranjivi Bhamidipati

Cambridge Systematics

X Fatemeh Ranaiefer Fehr & Peers
Steve Brown
Matt Hanson Caltrans HQ/Truck Services
Larry Rivera CA Energy Commission

Receive Update from Cambridge Systematics

Impact Analysis of Strategic Programs (task four). Michael Sigala noted this technical memo
was sent out March 6. Jolene requested comments by March 31 with plans to turn the memo
again by mid April.

Demonstration Project. Jolene is working with Pelaton for scheduling, and PATH. She noted a
technical report for the demonstration project has been completed. There are some budget
constraints and she, Les Beshears and Michael Sigala will discuss this off-line.

Outreach Plan. Jolene noted their understanding that they have completed the outreach
components of the Study. Another outreach event is being planned for both studies. A doodle
poll has been sent out and it is looking like April 18 for a valleywide webinar. Michael Sigala
noted that the consultants need to convene two valleywide stakeholder meetings per the scope
of the contract and that one valleywide stakeholder meeting has been convened to date.
Michael Sigala noted a lack of many industry groups participating in the planning process for
both studies. Michael Fischer noted he would invite these groups to the planned webinar and
that they were contacted previously.

Contract Completion Update. Les Beshears noted that Caltrans HQ has inquired about the
timeline for project completion. June 30, 2017 is the hard deadline to complete the project, all
work completed, reports final and all invoices should be in.

Other Items — Cambridge to attend May 4 Directors’ Meeting to present summary findings for
both studies.

Adjourn (10:27 am)

NEXT STEPS:
e Impacts Analysis of Strategic Programs (task four) — comments due March 31.
e Demonstration Project needs to be completed by June 30.
e Valleywide stakeholder meeting to occur in April (possibly April 18)
e Final recommendations for the study to be presented to the Directors at their May 4
meeting.

NEXT MEETING IS THURSDAY, APRIL 27, 2017 AT 10:00 AM
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